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Hi Bverjyone, N
ot so many braved tae weatzer for tre last zeeting bdut we got

guite a lot of mapping done and were all pleasantly surprised at tne wealth of

plant life in the area.

At the next regular meeting (Sunday August 18th 1pm at the Kathner St.
entrance).ye will be cutting and dabbing as well as furthner mapping. Could people
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with the large maps please bring them with them so that we do not duplicate our
WOTK .

On Sunday August 11th the Group who tend the Pinnacle Reserve are
officially opening tneir Wature Trail (2pm at the Springvale Drive entrance).
Anyone wno would like to go is very welcome. It snould give us ideas for the
futurel

The "Great Tree Plantingf is now scheduled for September 8th. I
have not been avle to obtzin details yet.

Attached is a gricded map of tne Ridge. I fird it 2 help wnen I am
out bird repping. I nave some laminated ones if anyone would like one.
I would be grateful for any bird and animazl sightings. I get out once
a week out do not cover zll of tae Ridge (The two ends get zissed usually).
i

With Spring just around the corner inere srnould be nesiing activities to monitor.
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ns of interest in ieeting during tne week.

It seens that Tuesdays zsre zost
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If anyone would lixe to do some mapping on their own (if you know
wnat you are looking at) I have some extra large msiaps of the fire trail area.

If you find horses znd riders aaywnere except on the equestrian trail
on the far side of tae Ridge you are at liberty to tell them to go back where they

belong! -
All for now, Cheers, é; . v
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ES Please remember we neet at fathner Street Only at my house if wet.
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